
Welland Centennial School Council meeting, January 20, 2014 

Administration Report 

- Upcoming Events: Jan. 22 to 28 Exams 

   Jan. 29 PA Day 

Jan. 30 First Day of Semester 2 

   Feb. 11 Semester One report cards mailed 

   Feb. 13 Semi-Formal 

   Feb. 14 Early Release Day 

   Feb. 17 Family Day 

   Feb. 20 Cheerleaders Annual Pasta Dinner fundraiser 

   Feb. 26 Pink T-Shirt Day 

 

Open House, Jan. 15, 2014 

 - new signage and TV monitors in display cases 

 - over 150 families attended 

 - large staff and student participation made the evening successful 

 - thank-you to Pam Swick-Janjac and Ann Lalonde for representing School Council 

 

Grade 9 Math EQAO Assessment 

 - written on Jan. 16; lots of extra preparation and practice for grade 9 classes was held 

 

Literacy Test 

 - will be written on March 27 

 - the resource booklet “Don’t Panic” has been purchased to use with grade 10 classes as part of 

preparing the students to write 

 

Safe Schools update 

 - lockdown drill postponed until mid-February 

 - TAMI presentations to all classes were held Dec. 4, Dec. 11, Jan. 10, Jan. 13 

 

Mentors  

 - mentors will meet with grade 9 students again early in new semester 

 

 


